CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 10, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06334-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 8:28 AM
To: '<fern6850@aol.com\>'

Subject: RE: rate hike

Good morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: <fern6850@aol.com\> [mailto:fern6850@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 6:21 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: rate hike

i find this to be quite bizarre.....as fpl has touted themselves as the most energy efficient
and inexpensive power company in the us........ this is totally unacceptable to raise rates !
f. russo

fpl customer


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 10, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06334-16




